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Message from Mr Freeman

As we approach the end of this half term, the school year is running away
from us. Just one half term left before the summer holidays does not seem
possible.

This half term at Moorlands, we are really starting to see the impact of our
new curriculum. To walk around the classes and see the wonderful work
across a wide variety of subjects is a joy to behold. The staff have worked
so hard to implement an entire new curriculum in one go - they really do
deserve a thank you and a pat on the back. Their hard work really is
making a difference to every Moorlands child.
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Facebook Update

Swimming!

You will be pleased to know that
Moorlands has restarted
swimming lessons! With the use of
the Peterhouse minibuses, we
have been able to get classes to
the Phoenix swimming pool in
Bradwell so that we can offer the
full National Curriculum
expectation for PE. This term our
year 6 children will have lessons to
ensure that this is complete before
moving to high school. From next
academic year, it will be our year 5
children that receive a block of
swimming lessons each year (we
will complete one final catch-up
block for next year's year 6
children so that no one misses
out).




Managing Concerns

IV L AN
The children of Moorlands have had great fun learning about our Queen

and the events in history during her reign. Here are a few photos of the

highlights from the last few weeks:
VIANS® -

Governors Children return on Monday 6th June
The last day of the academic year is Friday 22nd July and children return
after the summer break on Tuesday 6th September
Sports Day this year will be on Tuesday 28th June
Please ensure you have the ParentMail app as this is our primary form
of communication. Please remember to let the school know should any
of your contact details, especially your mobile number, change

We hope you have a great half term and enjoy the extra Bank
Holiday!

,’ Follow us on Twitter @moorlandsbelton

n Find us on Facebook @moorlandsprimaryacademy
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